
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
 
 

                                     University Counseling Center  
Rocket Hall Room 1810 

 
 

Anne Murray is the Director of the 
Domestic Violence & Stalking Unit at 
the City Attorney’s Office in 
Columbus, Ohio. Anne will be on 
campus to speak about her work with 
the Stalking Unit and provide some 
insight into the legal system as it 
pertains to stalking.  

 

Free Event! 

Wednesday, January 29, 2014 

Student Union Ingman Room  

7:00pm 
 


